
 
 
 

 
Registration for new residents at Cambourne West: 
 
As Cambourne West is outside the geographical boundary of current GP practices, 
the process of registering with a GP may involve a couple of steps. The 
Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Integrated Care Partnership  is working to resolve 
this issue and we welcome your patience in the interim.   Please follow steps below 
to register with a GP. 
 
 
Step 1: Apply to chosen GP practice – please find link to Monkfield Medical Practice 
via their website: https://monkfieldpractice.co.uk/new-patients-2 
 
Step 2: If your request to register is refused, you will receive a letter confirming the 
reason that your request to register has been refused.  
 
Step 3: Contact the Patient Experience Team. You can also contact this team via to 
seek support with registration: cpicb.pet@nhs.net..  
 
Step 4: The Patient Experience Team will ensure you are registered with a GP. 
Unfortunately, the Patient Experience Team cannot support your registration until 
you receive a letter refusing registration. This means that Steps 1-3 must take place 
before the Patient Experience Team can assist with your registration process.  
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